Date! - 21/01/25

Dear Students,

Mandatory Notification: Pre-Board Exams

Pre-Board exams are crucial and mandatory for all students. If you missed the exam on the 20th, it is rescheduled for the 25th. Attendance is non-negotiable.

For those with a scheduled JEE exam on the same day, present your roll number as proof, and we will arrange an alternate date for your Pre-Board.

Mock tests, if any, must be conducted in the evening or rescheduled, as Pre-Boards are a priority for your final preparation.

Let's give our best effort to achieve excellence.

Best Wishes

Mode